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Dear Future Sponsor, 

The purpose of this letter is to ask you to help support the Clear Brook High School Football 

Booster Club for the 2021-2022 football season. We believe that each player should have the 

safest equipment, transportation, and supportive coaching staff to help them succeed, and we 

need your help to do that.  

As you may not know, the football team does not receive the money collected through ticket sales, 

and most of our funding for team expenses comes from donations. Each year it is a challenge to 

raise funds for our football program, and last year hit us particularly hard during COVID-19 making 

it difficult for us to manage our yearly expenses.  Some of the expected expenses this year include 

weekly pre-game meals, Hudl account fees, senior scholarships, and other unforeseen yearly 

expenses.  

Part of the Clear Brook Football Booster Club’s mission is to help provide these resources through 

donations and fundraising. As a sponsor, you will help our football players develop leadership skills, 

self- discipline, and pride in themselves and their community.   

Included in this letter are a variety of sponsorship packages for you to review. All donations to our 

football program are tax-deductible as we are a 501C(3) nonprofit organization. You will receive a 

receipt and thank you letter for your donation. Thank you in advance for your generous contribution 

and for considering our request.  If you have any questions, please contact Twana McCalister at 

twana_mccalister@yahoo.com.  Go Wolverines! 

$1,000.00 

Wolverine 

$750.00 

Red 

$400.00 

Black 

$200.00 

Silver 

Media Guide – Color Ad Whole Page 

Promotional Football Materials – Name Listing X X 

Wolverine Football Website - Sponsorship Listing X X X X 

Framed Varsity Team Picture X X X 

Business Name Announced @Varsity Home Games X X 

Business Name Announced @ Freshman / JV Home Games X X X 

Tunnel Advertisement X 

Banner on the Competition Field @ Clear Brook HS X 

Poster: 4” X 6” color ad on the 2021-2022 Football Schedule 

Poster 

Team Autographed Football X 

Electronic payments can be made via Cash App - $clearbrookfootball 
Checks and money orders can be made payable to Clear Brook Football Booster Club & mailed to: 

   Clear Brook Football Booster Club 

PO Box 591329 

Houston, TX 77259 

 
Dr. Sharon Lopez - Principal 

Sheridan Henley - Associate Principal 

Christina Varsos - Dean of Instruction 

Brian Webb - Assistant Principal  

Christy Maxwell - Assistant Principal 

Bridget Christmas  - Assistant Principal 

Tavares Armstrong - Assistant Principal 

Michelle Buckley - Head Counselor 

 C l e a r   C r e e k   I n d e p e n d e n t   S c h o o l   D i s t r i c t 

21-22 Booster Club

Board of Directors 

President: Shawn Jones 

Vice President: Jesse Shelton 

Treasurer: Twana McCalister 

Secretary: Jennifer Baldwin 

Parliamentarian: Timi John  

Concessions Coordinator: 

Woodrow Lee 

Head Football Coach:

John Towels 
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